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LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Request for Qualifications 

Professional Architectural, Engineering and Planning Services for 

MFD Stations 36 & 38 Design and Construction Administration Services 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Midway Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners is calling for and 

requesting for qualifications from qualified architectural and/or engineering firms (“Offerors”) to provide 

professional services to assist the District in preparing architectural design, construction documents, bid 

specifications and construction services to implement the construction of the one or two additional Fire 

Stations. 

 

All proposals shall be considered in accordance with the Florida Competitive Consultant Negotiations Act. 

(F.S. 287.055) and Office of Management and Budget Uniform Guidance for Federal Awards (2 CFR 200). 

 

All proposals must be in writing and delivered by hand, overnight courier service, or U.S. Mail to the 

Midway Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners, 1322 College Parkway, Gulf Breeze, Florida 32563, 

and must be received by 2:00 p.m. CST, June 13, 2022; sealed proposals will be publicly opened June 

14, 2022, at 6p.m. E-mailed bid responses will be rejected. Only bids received by the afore-stated time, 

date and location will be considered. All proposals shall be sealed and clearly labeled, “RFQ 22-01 

Professional Architectural, Engineering and Planning Services for MFD Stations 36 & 38”. 

Submittals shall include one (1) original proposal, labeled “ORIGINAL”, and two (2) copies labeled 

“COPY” and one (1) electronic file in OCR (readable) PDF format. 

 

A pre-bid meeting will be held on May 20, 2022, at 2:00 p.m. at Midway Fire District’s admin building – 

1322 College Parkway Gulf Breeze, FL 32563. All interested parties are strongly encouraged to attend.  

Specifications may be secured by download from Midway Fire District’s Website: www.midwayfire.com. 

Questions concerning this request should be directed to Midway Fire District’s Administration Office in 

writing at bidinfo@midwayfire.com prior to 12:00 p.m. on May 20, 2022. 

 

Midway Fire District’s Board of Fire Commissioners encourages all segments of the business community 

to participate in its procurement opportunities, including small businesses, minority/women owned 

businesses, and disadvantaged business enterprises. The Board does not discriminate on the basis of race, 

color, religion, national origin, disability, sex, or age in the administration of contracts. 

http://www.midwayfire.com/
mailto:bidinfo@midwayfire.com


The Midway Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners reserves the right to waive irregularities in bids, 

to reject any or all bids with or without cause, and to award the bid that it determines to be in the best 

interest of Midway Fire District. 

By order of the Midway Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners of Gulf Breeze, Florida. 

LEGAL NOTICE 

One Issue: May 5, 2022,Gulf Breeze News. 

Bill and Proof of Publication to Midway Fire District’s Administration Office, 1322 College Parkway, 

Gulf Breeze, Florida 32563. Email to, procurement@midwayfire.com. 
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